OIC Rules Coordinator

From: Davis Haslan <davis@parkegordon.com>
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 9:40 AM

To: OIC Rules Coordinator

Subject: R2025-05 First Prepublication draft comment

I External Email

| support the new changes being considered.

As the insurance industry has continued to consolidate the negotiating power that consumers have
againstinsurance companies has vastly decreased. This will affect young people the hardest as they
often have fewer economic resources to stand up against insurance complies. | support the current
changes.

Sincerely,

Davis Halsan

Parke | Gordon Law

421 W Riverside Ave, #515
Spokane, WA 99201
davis@parkegordon.com
P: (509) 482-7274
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